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Your First Name Paul 

Your Last Name Forbes 

Your 
Organization (if 
applicable) 

n/a 

Your Title (if 
applicable) 

n/a 

Your Email pforbes504@gmail.com 

Your Phone 
Number 

5044184420 

Your Message Re: Proposed sale of La. Blue Cross/Blue Shield Folks, I write to oppose in 
the strongest possible terms the proposed sale of La. BC/BS. Consumers 
need more diversity of providers in the marketplace and not fewer. It's called 
competition. It makes no sense to cede local influence and resources. 
Besides, if La. BC/BS is sold, what happens to the money? It surly won't go 
to those of paying the premiums these past decades. No doubt the elites will 
pony up to the sinecure table for fat pay checks and privileges, dispensing 
crumbs to woke/progressive non-profits and cause de jure. If the sale does 
happen, then require that the proceeds be distributed equally among the 
public universities for capital improvements in Louisiana.  
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